Girl, Scouts at Schsel,

School Visibility

Be loud and proud! Let your school know Girl Scouts are here!

Choose two of the following activities:

1. Put up a bulletin board display in your school showing your troop’s
activities using pictures, event fliers, patches, etc. The display should
be up at least one month, if possible.

2. Do aflag ceremony during morning assembly or a similar school event.
Girls should be in their Girl Scout uniforms or Girl Scout t-shirts.

3. Do something special for the teachers, principal, or parent organization
to show appreciation for what they do.

4. Put an article about Girl Scouts in your school newsletter or talk about
Girl Scouts during the morning announcements.

5. Invite a teacher to help with a Girl Scout activity or badge workshop.

Service to the School
Give back! Help make your school a better place.

Choose one of the following activities:
1. Volunteer as a troop to help with a special project at school.
2. With your school’s permission, plant flowers in a vacant spot on the
school grounds.
3. With your school’s permission, paint trashcans in colorful patterns.
4. Assist the parent organization with one of their meetings by doing a
flag ceremony, handing out printed materials, providing snacks, etc.

Make New Friends
Widen your circle! Extend friendship to people at your school.

Choose one of the following activities:
1. Invite a non-Girl Scout friend to attend a troop meeting or service unit
event as your guest.
2. Volunteer to organize rainy day activities or games during recess.
3. Volunteer to help during a Girl Scout Recruitment event at your school.
(Email Info@GirlScoutCSA.org to find a recruitment event near you!)
4. Recruit a new girl member to join Girl Scouts.

Did, yow knsw?

You can actually earn this patch at any point in the school year, not just
during August! Start now and see if you can keep the momentum going
through September and October, too.
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